CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

June 3, 2019

The Design Group
Dave Aube

120 Vassar Drive NE
Albuguerque, NM

Re: GAHP INCA
3701,3705,and 3711 Inca St. NE
Traffic Circulation Layout
Engineer’s/Architect’'s Stamp 05-17-19 (G21D044)

Dear Mr.Aube,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 05-31-19, the above
referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments
are addressed:

1.  Please remove the asphalt removing section “10” from TCL. That part requires a
mini work order.

2.  For keyed note # 8 please use NMDOT standard.
3. Identify the on-street parking along with its dimension.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque
Resubmit a revised plan along with fully completed DTIS to front counter personnel for
log in and evaluation by Transportation. PDF copies of the plans and submittal package
must be emailed to PLNDRS@cabg.gov at time of resubmittal. If you have any

NM 87103 questions, please contact me at 924-3675.

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Associate Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

/MM via: email
C: CO Clerk, File
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